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GuUY:

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENT

I'm sorry gont10m;n, but apparently our time

is up, and I have a very 1mpbrt§nt snnouncement
which will be of great interest to th§ proponents
of a zoning ordinance in Lewiston. Only a few

short hours ago, I was advised by Mayor Gagne

that the zoning ordinance, as drafted by the zoning
committee of which'Atﬁornoy Delehanty was chairhan,
and as amended, was scheduled to have ifs first
reading at tonight's mogting of the Board of

Mayor and Aldermen. In other worés, uﬁlesa there

are unsuspected dev010pmnnts, the zoning ordinance

3,

will probably become law in Lewiston before the ﬁg
month of June. The Lewiston Chamber of Commerce
is indeed happy to have thebprivilodge of making
this ennouncement singe it has always advocated its
passage, and a battle of some twenty five years
duration comes to & happy conclusion. We have only
words of praise for Mayor Gagne and to the incoming
Board of Alddrmen for takihg up the mattsr 80
promptly after coming 1nto'6ffieo. I wish to thank
Attorney Delehanty and Mr. falangi for being with
us tonight and discussing the zoning question.
And now, just a word about next week's

program. Insofar as the week of April 20th has been
designated as Cleah Up Week in Haine, we will

deviate somewhat from the type of program we

- have being presenﬁihg.



CLOSING (2)

At that time we will explain to you the plans

of the Chamber of Commerce to assure the success

of this campaign in our community, and representatives
of the fire department, the health department and

the public works department will explain what you

can do during that week to help make our city

cleaner, healthier and mére beautiful. We invite

your comments on this broadcast and invite you

to be with us agein next week at this same time.

Until then, goodnight, and here is your announcer.

LEWISTON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Tel. 1105
90 Middle St. e

MEMO

From the desk of: Guy P. Ladouceur, Manager
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